
Subject: Together, we inspire youth to stay in school 

 

Dear Sandy, 

Recently, I emailed you about Andreina, a teenager who was 

surrounded by friends and family who struggled with dropping 

out of high school and teenage pregnancy. 

While participating in a Goodwill class at her school, Andreina was 

inspired by a career panel of volunteers who helped her to see 

possibilities beyond those she was exposed to growing up. She was 

given further assistance from a Goodwill mentor and other Goodwill 

resources that helped put her on a path to success. She is now in 

college studying to be a paralegal! 

It is thanks to our donors that Andreina was able to receive this 

assistance and, together, we can give more youth the 

confidence and tools they need to have a successful future. 

Please give the gift of hope to an at-risk youth this holiday 

season: 

• Donate $100 today to give a student like Andreina a mentor. 
• Donate $60 today to provide a student with career exploration 

opportunities such as a job shadow experience or a career fair. 
• Donate $35 today to help a student prepare for a college 

scholarship interview. 
 

 

   



 

 

Be a part of it and give today! 

Any amount you donate will make a 

difference. Thank you so much for 

your support. 

Happy Holidays, 

Jesse Wolff 

President & CEO 

Goodwill Industries of Denver 

 

 

http://www.goodwilldenver.org/give
http://www.goodwilldenver.org/give

